To Whom It May Concern,

We, the undersigned, are deeply concerned about the impact of the Foreign Contribution Regulation Act (FCRA) 2010 on the people of Nagalim, a region that has been in conflict for several decades. We urge the Indian government to repeal the FCRA 2010 as it is being used to keep Nagas poor and to stifle their freedom activities.

The FCRA 2010 regulates the acceptance and utilization of foreign funds by individuals, associations, and organizations in India. However, it has become a tool for the government to target and harass civil society organizations, especially those working on human rights, governance, and environmental issues. The FCRA has a disproportionate impact on the people of Nagalim, who are already marginalized and economically disadvantaged.

The FCRA provisions make it difficult for organizations working on economic development, education, and healthcare to receive foreign funding, hindering their efforts to alleviate poverty and improve the standard of living of the people of Nagalim. The FCRA is being used to keep Nagas poor so that they cannot achieve their freedom.

We believe that economic inequality is a major obstacle to achieving freedom and that the FCRA is exacerbating this inequality in Nagalim. The FCRA is being used to suppress the freedom activities of the Nagas and prevent them from achieving their aspirations of self-determination and economic development.

We, therefore, urge the Indian government to repeal the FCRA 2010 and replace it with a law that upholds the rights of civil society organizations and enables them to carry out their vital work without fear of reprisals. We also call on the government to take urgent steps to address the economic inequalities in Nagalim and to support the economic development of the region.

By taking these steps, the Indian government can demonstrate its commitment to the principles of democracy, human rights, and economic development and pave the way for a peaceful and prosperous future for the people of Nagalim.

Sincerely,

Naga-American Council

